
NURSERY & RECEPTION 

A reminder of what will be happening over the next few weeks…. 
 

Monday 7th December – Nursery Parents Meetings 9am – 3pm. 

Please check your email for your time slot and be ready 5 minutes before. 
 

Wednesday 9th December - Reception Parents Meetings 1pm – 6pm. 

Please check your email for your time slot and be ready 5 minutes before.  
 

Thursday 10th December – Elf Day 

Children may come in elf or festive clothing with a donation to raise money for our past pupil 

Thomas Hogan and Team Tom.  
  

Friday 11th December – Reception Nativity ‘Nursery Rhyme Nativity’ 

Wednesday 16th December – Nursery Christmas Singalong 

We would usually hold these events during school time but due to the circumstances we 

will film the children during the morning and then play the video over Zoom at 2pm 

and 6pm. The video will not be shown again at any other time. 

A zoom link will be emailed during the lunchtime and must not be shared for 

safeguarding reasons. We will only admit parents & carers to the zoom sessions so your support 

bubble will all have to use the same device. 

(Please send your child to nursery the morning of Wednesday 16th if this is not their normal 

session.) 
 

Thursday 17th December – Christmas Party 

The children may come in their party clothes for our Christmas Party. The children will 

receive a gift from Father Christmas which have been in quarantine in his sleigh! (Please 

bring your Nursery child to our party day even if they do not usually attend.) 
 

Friday 18th December – Christmas Film & Christmas Lunch  

On the last day of the term, we will watch a Christmas film in the morning 

and then Reception children will have their Christmas lunch together. Children 

may wear a Christmas jumper or festive clothes. 
 

 

Nursery will close at 11.30am. 

Reception closes at 2pm, please collect your children at this time. 
 

 

We have a teaching student with us until February. Miss Fogarty is completing her 

final teaching placement in Reception. 

Miss Eaton and Miss Newell will be completing their childcare placements in EYFS this 

year too. 


